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SPEECH SEASON 

 

The Good Shepherd Speech Team placed 2nd in 

their division this year.  Way to go Rams! 

 

Special congratulations to Matteo Cirignano and 

Annabelle Theby for being named our Speakers of 

the Year.  We are so proud of you! 

 

 

BABY CREEK 

 

Congratulations to Mrs. Creek and her family as 

they welcomed Benjamin Blaise Creek on 

November 22.  All are doing well.   

 

 

RECESS ATTIRE 

 

We will make every attempt to go outside for recess 

each day.  Please check the weather and make sure 

your child has a coat, hat and gloves for when it 

turns cold.   

 

LOST & FOUND 

 

Is your student missing anything…lunchbox, 

sweatshirt, coat, fleece, etc?  If so, there is a good 

chance that it can be found in our 

OVERFLOWING lost and found.  All items are on 

tables in the Cafeteria.  Feel free to come into 

school and see if anything belongs to you.  All 

items left on December 17 will be donated to a 

local shelter. 

 

 

GOOD SHEPHERD CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

 

If your 5th-8th grader has an interest in singing, we 

will be having a Children’s Christmas Choir this 

year.  There are only 30 spots available.  Please see 

the attached flyer for more information or contact 

Melanie Baker at mbaker@evdio.org.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LITTLE RAMS PREVIEW NIGHT 

 

Wednesday, January 12, 2022 

6:00 p.m. 

Cafeteria 

 

Children must be 3 years of age by  

August 1, 2022 for preschool. 

 

Children must be 4 years of age by 

August 1, 2022 for Pre-K. 

 

Please contact the school office at 812-476-4477 

for more information. 

 

 
 

 

 

SAINTLY SPOTLIGHT 

 

St. Cecilia is our saintly spotlight for the month of 

December.  She is the patron saint of musicians.  

To learn more about her, click here. 

 

 
 

CHEESE BALLS 

 

Last Call!  There are a few cheese balls left that 

will be sold following Masses this weekend until 

they are gone.  The cost is $10.00.  All proceeds 

will benefit the 8th grade field trip in May. 

 

 

CASUAL DRESS REMINDERS 

Just a reminder that page 26 of the School 

Handbook states, “Skinny jeans, jeggings, yoga 

pants, or other form fitting pants are NOT permitted 

unless a LONG TOP is worn that completely 

covers one’s seat.”  Students may be asked to 

change if this is not followed.  Thank you for your 

support.  
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